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Dear Dr. Garcia:

. It has been some time since your last letter and 1 deeply
regret the lateness of this response. However, I am sure
that you understand the matters which have preempted my
time during this period.

I want, first of all, to express my personal thanks to you
for your untiring efforts in behalf of the President during
recent weeks. I know how much he appreciates the sub-
stantial contribution you made to his wonderful victory last
Tuesday.

In line with your suggestions, in September the President
appointed Mr. J. J. Rodriguez of Monterey Park, California, .
to membership on The President's Committee on Equal
Employment Opportunity and we are hopeful that he will

assist us in alleviating the problems ment1oned in your

letter.

I appreciate your interest a great deal and hope you will
continue to let me have the benefit of your thoughts regarding
the Committee and its work,

"With my best wishes and warm regards,

Sinqgerely, J\ ’ '
Hobart Taylor,

- Associate Coun
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